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N Northern States Power Company 

414 Nicollet Mall 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55401 
Telephone (612) 330-5500

February 16, 1982 

Director 9 0 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U S Nuclear Regulatory Commission N 
Washington, DC 20555 

MONTICELLO NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT 
Docket No. 50-263 License No. DPR-22 

NRC Request for Additional Information Related to 
Environmental Qualification of Safety-Related Electrical Equipment 

In a letter dated January 26, 1982 from Domenic B Vassallo, Chief, Operating 
Reactors Branch #2, Division of Licensing, USNRC, we were requested to provide 
certain information from our environmental qualification central file for review 
by the Franklin Research Center.  

A review of the attachment to Mr Vassallo's letter indicates that our November 
16, 1981 submittal was not reviewed by Franklin Research Center prior to preparing 
their list of required information. Conversations between our consultant, EDS 
Nuclear, and Franklin Research Center have confirmed this fact. Since our 
November 16, 1981 submittal is our primary document responding to the NRC 
Staff's Equipment Qualification Safety Evaluation Report (superseding our 
September 28, 1981 report in its entirety), we believe it is premature to 
provide detailed qualification information until this report has been received 
and reviewed by the Franklin Research Center.  

Based on these circumstances, we believe no response to Mr Vassallo's January 26, 
1982 request is needed. We will await Franklin's review of our November 16, 
1981 report and supply any requested qualification doumentation following that 

review.  

Please contact us if you have any questions related to this matter or if the 
action we have outlined here is not acceptable.  

L 0 Mayer, PE 
Manager of Nuclear Support Services 

LOM/DMM/jh 

cc Regional Administrator-III, NRC 
NRR Project Manager 
NRC Resident Inspector 

G Charnoff 
C J Crane, Franklin Research Center 
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